
Welcome to ParentSquare!

Dear Families,

We are excited to announce that we are in the process of adopting a new form of
school-to-home communication at Wrightstown Community School District called
ParentSquare. For the current school year, staff will continue to use the current methods of
communication, but will have the opportunity to begin setting up ParentSquare and practicing
with the features. Over the next few months, the goal is to complete the setup steps and have
the platform fully operational by July so we can use it for all 2024-25 back-to-school
communications.



This unified communications platform is designed to keep parents and guardians informed and
encourage greater engagement and connection in Marion School District. It provides a safe way
for district administrators, school principals, teachers, staff, and parents to:

● Send and receive school and class information
● Share pictures and files
● See calendar items
● Sign up to volunteer
● Communicate between coaches, parents and athletes
● and much more . . . all in one centralized place!

Parents—Getting Started Video

Beginning in the 2024-25 school year, all district and school information will be sent to your
computer or phone via email and/or text. For even more convenience, download the
ParentSquare app (available for free for iOS and Android devices).


